
*NOTICE*. Date- 19/07/24

To: All B.Tech Students

Subject: Commencement of Classes for 7 Sem

This is to inform all B.Tech students that classes for Semester 7 will commence on 22 July
2024

All students are required to attend classes regularly and punctually. Attendance will be taken
seriously, and any irregularities may affect your internal assessment and overall performance.

Please note that the academic calendar and timetable will be shared separately.

If you have any queries or concerns, please reach out to your respective department or faculty
members.

Welcome back to the new semester!

Best regards,

Principal


